
 

 P.E.A.K.= Parents, Educators And Kids  

 

Calling All Nassau County School Music 
Teachers (Active NMEA Members) who have 

4th grade students!! 

 
Join us for PEAK Weekend: Link will be provided 

 Saturday, November 21st 2020 & 

Sunday, November 22nd 2020 
 

 

 ALL 4th Grade students will be 

able to participate in amazing 
musical workshops!  

 
 

For one low $30 registration fee per teacher, you 

can get some great classroom ideas for General 
Music.  

 

 

If you’ve never participated in PEAK before…NOW is your 

chance! Let’s give our students something to look 
forward to this year. This is an opportunity to make 

music together while apart and find some fun activities to 

do with our elementary students! 

More information to follow… 
 


